# **True Blue Nurse**

The Seton Hall College of Nursing Newsletter - Fall 2018

#### **SAVE THE DATE:**

Margaret C. Haley Awards Monday, October 29, 2018 6 p.m. Cocktail Reception 7 p.m. Dinner and Program Bethany Hall

Please join the College of Nursing and Alumni Relations in the brand new Bethany Hall for an evening celebrating the success of our alumni as well as an opportunity to network with professional nurses and continue the legacy at Seton Hall University. All College of Nursing alumni and guests are welcome.

RSVP at www.shu.edu/Haley

#### **IN FOCUS**



The College of Nursing at Seton Hall University is undergoing accreditation by the Commission on Collegiate Education in Nursing (CCNE) in November 2018. Written 3rd party comments will be received by CCNE until October 21, 2018. In accordance with the CCNE accreditation procedures for nursing programs. The Commission provides the

#### **NEWS**



### **New IHS Campus Welcomes Nursing Students**

New and returning nursing students began their first day as part of the brand new health sciences campus. Read more »



## Associate Dean of Nursing To Be Inducted As Fellow

Kathleen Neville, Ph.D., R.N., has been selected for Fellowship in the American Academy of Nursing. Read more »

opportunity for program constituents and other interested parties to submit, in writing, third-party comments concerning a program's qualifications for accreditation. Third-party comments must relate to the Standards of Accreditation »

All third-party comments submitted to CCNE must be written in English, consistent with CCNE's policy on Conduct of Business in English.

Comments are shared only with the CCNE evaluation team appointed to review the program.

Please submit comments to CCNE at thirdpartycomments@ccnea ccreditation.org, or, if you prefer, mail comments to:

Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education Attn: Third-Party Comments 655 K Street NW, Suite 750 Washington, DC 20001

If you have any questions about this process, please contact Clare Hamilton, Accreditation Assistant, at chamilton@ccneaccreditation.org or (202) 887-6791, ext. 268.

#### Support the College of Nursing

Your generous contribution supports current and future nursing leaders.

Make A Gift



### **GSA Names Associate Dean of Nursing** as Fellow

The Gerontological Society of America has named Associate Dean Judith Lucas as a fellow for her work in policy and practice. Read more »



## Supporting Tomorrow's Ph.D. in Nursing Leaders

Support for Ph.D. candidates is a healthy investment for tomorrow's nurse leaders. Read more »



### Nursing Professor Teaches New M.D.'s Practical Skills

Maryanne Barra-Schneider, D.N.P., recently led a workshop for new doctors titled "Internal Medicine Boot Camp 2018." Read more »

#### STAY CONNECTED

(973) 761-9306 • nursing@shu.edu • nursing.shu.edu www.facebook.com/hallnursing